
NEWSLETTER   12.11.2021 

Dates for your Diary 
Spectacular Stem 
Showcase at Skipton Girls. 
24th November  
Our Year 6 children have 
been invited to a STEM event 
at Skipton Girls.  
CANCELLED BY SKIPTON 
GIRLS’ HIGH SCHOOL  
 
Xmas Film Night 
Friday 3rd December  
3.30pm - 5.00pm 
 
Christmas Lunch 
Miss Garvey will be hosting 
her annual, renowned 
Christmas Lunch. 
Please book via Dojo 
messenger and pay via 
Parent Pay  
 
Cinderella Production at 
Harrogate Theatre 
Thursday 9th December 
Children in reception to year 6 
will be attending.  
The preschool will still be 
open.  
 
Christmas Fayre  
Friday 10th December, 2021.  
 
Carol Service 
Tuesday 14th December 
This year we have made the 
decision to host our carol 
service outdoors. This is just 
as a further precaution in the 
current situation.  
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Headteacher's Message 
Another exciting week at Threshfield Primary School. We have had Timestable Rockstars battles; 

cross-country finals; Rock and Soil sessions led by experts from the National Trust and our art 
projects, discussions and activities to show our respect and grateful for Remembrance Day.  

We have had a wonderful week and, as ever, we are grateful for another full week together in school. 
Let’s keep working hard to keep each other safe. If your child is not feeling well, please book a PCR 
test. By regular testing we can minimise the threat - we have plenty of lateral flow tests in school if 

you would like to take some home. Thank you  

The Seedlings Class 
 We have been counting backwards and subtracting 

this week in maths. Year 2 have been using their 
knowledge of number bonds to subtract by bridging 
10; very impressive! We are nearly ready to publish 
our very own non-fiction book about robots but we 

have the difficult job of making a glossary and 
contents page first. Well done Team! 

The Acorns Class 
This week we are continuing to explore traditional 

tales and have been writing at different ending to the 
story of the Three Billy Goats Gruff. We are learning 

about Remembrance and why we wear Poppies 
around this time of Year, and the children worked 

alongside the other classes to create some beautiful 
poppies. We have also been exploring the Festival 

of Light this week and making Rangoli designs.  

The Saplings Class 
The Oaks Class 

 On Wednesday 11th November, we were invited to 
Grassington village centre to take part in the 

Remembrance Service, led by Rev. Peter Thomas.  
It was a beautiful service and offered the children a 

time of reflection, respect and gratitude.  
Our children were beautifully behaved and this was 
commented on by various members of the public. 
Well done children :) as always, we are very proud 

of you! 
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Thank you to Louis Lyons’s grandfather who has 
offered his services to plant our sapling plants after 
their arrival. As a former tree surgeon it is great to 

know they will be in expert hands! 
We really appreciate your help and support of the 

school.  

The Fountaine Inn, Linton  
 

A huge thank you to he Fountaine Inn, Linton who has purchased tickets for the children in reception to 
Year 6, to watch Cinderella at the Harrogate Theatre for Christmas.  

We are unbelievably grateful and excited about it!  
 

Thank you very much, from us all!  

Week Acorns Saplings Oaks Whole School Seedlings 

Week One 
 

97.6% 95.2% 100% 97% 95.3% 

Week Two 95.6% 
 

88.6% 99% 95.1% 97.3% 

Week Three  
 

    

Week Four  
 

    

Week Five  
 

    

Week Six  
 

    

Week  
Seven 

 
 

    

Attendance:   100% - 97%        93%-96%        >93% 

This week our overall attendance: 95.1% 


